December 6, 1989

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

As a long-standing partner of Foundation for the Survival of Haitian Children (FSEH).
UMCOR is pleased to write this letter of recommeandation.

Our partnership with FSEH has been mutually beneficial. We have supported several
FSEH's projects with several donors since 1997. :

The staff at FSEH and the group of volunteers are commendable in reliability and
profession ability. UMCOR has had success in implementing programs through FSEH.

We have them agreesble and responsible in all project areas, to name a few; the " Block
Making Project”.

| do not hesitate to recommend FSEH as a worthy organization to receive funds or
implement programs.
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